
From: Lewis Hodgart 
Sent: 12 June 2009 12:19 
To: Lewis Hodgart 
Subject: Structure of charges project - collective licence modification 

 
From: Neves, Andrew [mailto:Andrew.Neves@central-networks.co.uk]  

Sent: 05 June 2009 15:58 
To: Mark Cox 

Cc: Ashcroft, Jonathan; Thompson, Graeme; L'abraham, Julie; Edwards, Tara; Edwards, Gregory; 

Griffith, Jane; Moran, George 
Subject: RE: Structure of charges project - collective licence modification 

 
Mark, 

 

I am replying to your email in Jonathan’s absence. 

 

In light of the reassurance offered by Rachel’s letter, I confirm that Central Networks will 

not raise a statutory objection to the proposed CLM. 

 

As you know, we and the other DNOs remain fully committed to this important project, 

and working flat out to deliver it on time. 

 

Regards 

Andrew 

 


